Thursday, May 6th. Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen

Meeting called to order at 2:00 AM.
Present, Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule' and Tom Davis.

Selectmen reviewed the application for lifeguards. After some
discussion, Dave made a motion to hire the same lifeguards as the
previous year. Second, Tom. All in favor. So approved.

Erin Proctor will receive an hourly rate of $7.40,

Liz Proctor will receive an hourly rate of 56.35 and

Carter Proctor will receive an hourly rate of 55.75,

Selectmen signed the yield tax warrant for taxes on the Robert
Watterson and Mack Bullard properties.

After reviewing the information from Ms. Dow, Tom made a motion
to abate yield tax in the amount of $192.91 on the Sally Dow
property. Second, Dave., All in favor. So moved.

Selectmen agreed to check with Chief Brown for his input relative
to having a public phone installed by the Police Department.

Selectmen discussed the removal of dredge material from the rear
of the Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 9:50 AM. Submitted by Dave Boule'



